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KIWANIS MEETING OF January 7th, 2019 
 

On a cold rainy Monday we had a total of eleven members and two quests in 
attendance. They included Anne, Ben, Ann, Doug, Dave, Emmet, his helper 
Sharon, Maria, Vince, his helper Nancy, Bob F, Dal, and Bob R. Lunch consisted 
of Ham, Salad, Mashed Potatoes, bread, and Carrot cake. 
 
Maria led the meeting, Emmet the prayer, and Ann the songs. We sang Happy 
Birthday and Auld Lang Syne. Three members had happy dollars, Ann for her 
trip with her family to NYC between the holidays. Emmet for his wife's recovery 
from her fear of driving. Doug told is his Boy's life joke of the week. 
 
Our speaker canceled and Nancy, Vince's helper, was asked to tell us a little 
about herself. After graduating from UW Madison, Nancy and her best friend 
moved to NYC. She latter moved to Chicago, San Francisco, and Denver before 
returning to Wisconsin with her two daughters. Nancy is in the process of 
completing the writing her third book.  
 
Next week's speaker will be the Executive director of Green Bay's Boys and 
Girls Club. 
 
 
By: Bob Rowan 

 


